From: Adderbury Parish Council Clerk [mailto:adderburypc@hotmail.com] 
Sent: 26 November 2017 23:07
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: Planning Application Consultation - 17/02131/F
[bookmark: _GoBack]
In addition to the below, could the Parish Council please request that a couple of swift boxes are put on the new building, as there are swifts in the village and this could be a good site for them nesting
 
Thanks,
Theresa Goss
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Adderbury Parish Council
T: 01295 710965
E: adderburypc@hotmail.com 
W: www.adderburypc.co.uk
Follow Adderbury Parish Council on Facebook or Twitter @adderburypc

